
 
 
 

VISITORS INFORMATION GUIDE 2022 

“On behalf of the membership of the Niagara-on-the-Lake Sailing Club, I would like to extend a hearty welcome to our 
visitors. 

We hope your stay with us will be a pleasant one and that we will see you again soon 

Happy Sailing, 

Jaime Day, Commodore 

NOLSC 

*********** 

The Niagara-on-the-Lake Sailing Club has designed their guest privileges to consider the challenges we face because of our unique location. 

NOLSC offers reciprocity of 1-night free stay to other participating clubs around the lake, as follows: 

• RESERVATIONS: prepaid in advance by Visa or Mastercard and not refundable for your first night second night free with reciprocity – this 
guarantees accommodation – we cannot guarantee inside dockage. 

 
• NO RESERVATION: if you come to NOLSC without a reservation there is no guarantee of accommodation, however, if we can offer you 

mooring your first night is free with reciprocity and second night is chargeable – we cannot guarantee inside dockage. 
 

Maximum 3-night stay, see Reservation Request Form for pricing. 

Check out time is 10:30. We ask visitors do not arrive before 12:00. 

The Club staff will allocate mooring locations for visiting boats at their sole discretion. 

Visitors are asked to pull up to the gas dock for check in unless they have been given their position prior to arrival. 

Unattended visiting yachts, which have not signed in, will be moved to a location suitable to NOLSC as determined by club staff and are subject to a 
surcharge. 

Washing of dishes and/or clothing is not permitted in the NOLSC washrooms. 

Visitors will dispose of waste and recycling in the designated areas only (not in washrooms, clubhouses etc.). 

Visitors are required to maintain the club washrooms by observing the same standards of cleanliness and good order that they observe at their own 
clubs. 

Visitors are required to assist in energy conservation by reducing the waste of water and power. 

Visitors with dogs are to use the north fence line to do their business. It is mandatory that owners pick up after their own dogs and appropriately 
dispose of waste in proper designated area. Dogs must always be leashed. 

VISITORS AND GUESTS OF THE NIAGARA-ON-THE-LAKE SAILING CLUB WILL COMPLY WITH ANY COVID-19 RULES AND RESTRICTIONS IMPOSED BY ANY LEVEL OF 
GOVERNMENT (FEDERAL, PROVINCIAL AND/OR MUNICIPAL) 

Niagara-on-the-Lake Sailing Club reserves the right to prohibit entry or terminate a visitors stay whose behaviour contravenes the bylaws and 
policies of the club, or which is harmful or injurious to the interests of the members of NOLSC. 

THE NIAGARA-ON-THE-LAKE SAILING CLUB ASSUMES NO RESPONSIBILITY FOR THE LOSS THROUGH FIRE, THEFT, COLLISION OR OTHER DAMAGE TO THE BOAT OR 
IT’S CONTENTS. THE NIAGARA-ON-THE-LAKE SAILING CLUB AND ITS STAFF ASSUMES NO RESPONSIBILITY FOR ANY DAMAGE INCURRED DURING RELOCATION OF A 
BOAT BY THE NIAGARA-ON-THE-LAKE SAILING CLUB STAFF. THE NIAGARA-ON-THE-LAKE SAILING CLUB ASSUMES NO RESPONSIBILITY FOR PERSONAL INJURY OR 
DEATH TO THE OWNER, CREW, FAMILY OR GUEST ANYWHERE ON THE PREMISES OF THE NIAGARA-ON-THE-LAKE SAILING CLUB OR DOCKS WHETHER DUE TO 
NEGLIGENCE OF THE NIAGARA-ON-THE-LAKE SAILING CLUB OR OTHERWISE. THE ABOVE ALSO APPLIES TO VEHICLES OF THE BOAT OWNER, HIS FAMILY, CREW OR 
GUESTS. 
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